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21/02/2024  07:49:332023/5148/P OBJ gary sollof I am a resident of Colville Place and I object to the removal of the ground floor front window in the proposed 

application.

I am concerned about the accuracy of the application's wording regarding the window's originality and history. 

The window appears to be an original old window to me, as do the window side panels and both contribute to 

the street's character, rather than a modern pastiche, which is proposed.

There was a previous application (2021/4236P) to remove this ground floor front window, which faced 

objections and was either refused or withdrawn. Nothing significant has changed since then to justify a 

different decision.

Additionally, there is a discrepancy regarding the existing ground floor plan, which omits an original wall 

between the entrance hallway and the front room. This wall still exists and as there was a previous attempt to 

remove it without consent, this omission should be noted, so the wall cannot be removed by simply showing it 

as not there on the submitted plans.
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